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The Fatal Touch Conor Fitzgerald
2011-04-04 In the early hours of a
Saturday morning, a body is
discovered in Piazza de' Renzi. If it
was just a simple fall that killed
him, why is a senior Carabiniere
officer so interested? Commissioner
Alec Blume is immediately curious and
the discovery of the dead man's
notebooks reveals that there is a
great deal more at stake than the
unfortunate death of a down-andout... What secrets did he know that
might have made him a target? What is
the significance of the Galleria
Orpiment? And why are the authorities
so intent on blocking Blume's
investigations?
The Potter's Field: An Inspector
Montalbano Novel 13 Andrea Camilleri
2012-06-01 WINNER OF THE CWA
INTERNATIONAL DAGGER AWARD 2012 Now a
major BBC4 television series From the
Italian crime legend, Andrea
Camilleri, comes The Potter's Field,
a dark mystery featuring the
inimitable Inspector Montalbano.
While Vigàta is wracked by storms,
Inspector Montalbano is called to
attend the discovery of a dismembered
body in a field of clay. Bearing all
the marks of an execution style
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killing, it seems clear that this is,
once again, the work of the notorious
local mafia. But who is the victim?
Why was the body divided into thirty
pieces? And what is the significance
of the Potter's Field? Working to
decipher these clues, Montalbano must
also confront the strange and
difficult behaviour exhibited by his
old colleague Mimi, and avoid the
distraction of the enchanting Dolores
Alfano - who seeks the inspector's
help in locating her missing husband.
But like the Potter's Field itself,
Montalbano is on treacherous ground
and only one thing is certain nothing is quite as it seems . . .
The Potter's Field is followed by The
Age of Doubt, the fourteenth in the
series. PRAISE FOR THE SERIES "A
magnificent series of novels" Sunday
Times "There's a deliciously playful
quality to the mysteries Andrea
Camilleri writes about a lusty
Sicilian police detective named Salvo
Montalbano." New York Times Book
Review "Camilleri as crafty and
charming a writer as his protagonist
is an investigator." The Washington
Post "The books are full of sharp,
precise characterizations and with
subplots that make Montalbano
endearingly human ... Like the
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antipasti that Montalbano contentedly
consumes, the stories are light and
easily consumed, leaving one eager
for the next course." New York
Journal of Books "This series is
distinguished by Camilleri's
remarkable feel for tragicomedy,
expertly mixing light and dark in the
course of producing novels that are
both comforting and disturbing."
Booklist
The Savage Garden Mark Mills
2008-09-04 The No.1 bestselling novel
and Richard & Judy Summer Read: a
haunting tale of murder, love and
lost innocence for fans of Carlos
Ruiz Zafon and Jed Rubenfeld
The Namesake Conor Fitzgerald
2013-04-01 When it comes to murder
it's all in a nameWhen magistrate
Matteo Arconti's namesake, an
insurance man from Milan, is found
dead outside the court buildings in
Piazzale Clodio, it's a coded warning
to the authorities - a clear message
of defiance and
intimidation.Commissioner Alec Blume,
all too familiar with Rome's criminal
underclass, knows little of the
Calabrian mafia currently under
investigation by the magistrate.
Handing control of the murder inquiry
to his now live-in and not-so-secret
partner Caterina Mattiola, Blume
takes a back seat. But while Caterina
questions the dead man's widow, Blume
has an underhand idea of his own to
lure the arrogant mafioso out of his
hiding place...
The Fatal Touch Conor Fitzgerald A
new Alec Blume novel, from the author
of The Dogs of Rome. In the early
hours of a Saturday morning, a body
is discovered in Piazza de' Renzi. If
it was a fall that killed him, why is
a senior Carabiniere officer so
interested? Commissioner Alec Blume
is immediately curious and the
discovery of the dead man's notebooks
reveals what could be at stake. What
secrets did he know? And why are the
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authorities blocking Blume's
investigations?
Gumshoes Mitzi Brunsdale 2006
Presents roughly 150 alphabetically
arranged entries on fictional
detectives and the works in which
they appear.
Death in the Dolomites David P Wagner
2018-08-07 "Like Cold Tuscan Stone,
the novel is light on its feet, with
a protagonist who will strike readers
as a good guy to hang around with."
—Booklist As in Cold Tuscan Stone,
Death in the Dolomites immerses us in
the sights, smells and tastes of
Italy, this time in a picture-perfect
Alpine town with a surprising
negative side. Rick Montoya is
looking forward to a break from his
translation business in Rome—a week
of skiing in the Italian Alps with
old college buddy Flavio. But Rick's
success helping the Italian police
with a murder in Tuscany sends the
Campiglio cops his way. An American
banker working in Milano is missing.
The man's sister, an attractive and
spoiled divorcée, has no idea where
he could be, nor do the locals who
saw him on his way to the slopes.
With the discovery of a body, Rick
and Inspector Albani widen their list
of suspects. Picturesque resort
Campiglio harbors old rivalries,
citizens on the make, and a cutthroat political campaign. Why would
these local issues, any of them,
connect to the missing banker? The
investigation doesn't keep Rick and
Flavio from enjoying perfect ski
conditions in the Dolomites and
glorious after-ski wines and bowls of
fresh pasta. As for women—Rick has to
wonder if the banker's sister is just
hitting him up for information. The
action heats up, testing laid-back
Rick whose uncle, a Roman cop, keeps
urging him to make the police his
career.
Our Architectural Heritage Cevat
Erder 1986
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Gallows View Peter Robinson
2009-08-21 ‘The Alan Banks mysterysuspense novels are the best series
on the market. Try one and tell me
I’m wrong’ - Stephen King Gallows
View is the first novel in Peter
Robinson’s bestselling Inspector
Banks series. New Town. New Cases.
New Danger. Detective Chief Inspector
Alan Banks has recently relocated
with his family from stressful London
to the Yorkshire Dales, but soon
finds that life in the countryside is
not quite as idyllic as he had
imagined. Three cases come to the
fore: a voyeur is terrorizing the
women of Eastvale; two thugs are
breaking into homes; and an old woman
is dead, possibly murdered. As the
tension mounts, Banks must also deal
with his attraction to a young
psychologist, Jenny Fuller – and when
both Jenny and Banks’s wife are drawn
deeper into events, Banks realizes
that his cases are weaving closer and
closer together . . . Gallows View is
followed by A Dedicated Man in the
Inspector Banks series.
The Grace Walk Experience Steve McVey
2008-03-01 For years, Steve McVey's
Grace Walk (more than 200,000 copies
sold) has inspired Christians to
leave behind a performance and fearbased faith to embrace a faith lived
in abundance and grace. Now The Grace
Walk Experience workbook helps
readers move that message of hope
from their heads to their hearts as
they explore eight truths that have
changed lives worldwide daily,
interactive studies that reveal grace
as much more than a doctrine ways to
quit "doing" for God so that He can
live through them illustrations of
the wonder and miracle of faith as
God intended God's Word, salvation,
and evangelism with new perspective
This excellent tool for church
classes, small group discussion, and
individual study will lead believers
to understand their identity in
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Christ, let go of legalism, and make
room for the overflowing love, mercy,
and purpose of life lived wholly in
God's grace.
Heirs and Graces Rhys Bowen
2014-08-05 While grooming the Duke's
newfound heir, Jack Altringham, for
high society, Lady Georgiana Rannoch
finds herself investigating murder
when the Duke's body is found with
Jack's hunting knife in its back.
The Guernseyman C. Northcote
Parkinson 2001-10-01 Richard
Delancey, inadvertently embroiled in
Liverpool labor riots, sidesteps
punishment by "volunteering" for the
Navy. Ranked as a midshipman, he is
no sooner aboard than his ship sails
for the port of New York. But when
the events of the American Revolution
and the ongoing hostilities between
England and France send him back
across the sea, Delancey finds
himself instrumental in defending the
Isle of Jersey and, later, the Rock
of Gibraltar.
To Die in Tuscany David P. Wagner
2021-04-13 One dead art collector and
a gallery of suspects... Translator
Rick Montoya is looking forward to a
quiet weekend away with his
girlfriend, Betta, an art fraud
investigator for the Italian Culture
Ministry. Their destination: the
beautiful village of Urbino, home to
Renaissance masters Rafael and the
lesser-known Piero della Francesca.
While Betta does have official
business to attend to—namely,
collecting a priceless Piero drawing
from a wealthy Spanish collector on
the ministry's behalf—she asks Rick
to join her "in case she needs an
interpreter," but with other, lessofficial intentions in mind. When the
Spaniard is found murdered and the
drawing stolen, Betta must shift back
into art cop mode, and Rick's
official services are required after
all. As they set out to discover the
identity of the killer and the
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whereabouts of the stolen sketch,
they are drawn from Urbino's cobbled
streets to eastern Tuscany and back
as the list of suspects grows
longer—and more dangerous. Will this
lovers' getaway literally be to die
for?
Cardinal Witness Conor Fitzgerald
2016-08-16
The Memory Key Conor Fitzgerald
2013-08-06 Directed to secretly
monitor an investigation into the
attempted murder of a former
terrorist, Commissario Alec Blume
investigates an eccentric professor
who is a common link between the
crime and the death of a young woman
whose unconventional psychology
program may be masking a nefarious
agenda. 15,000 first printing.
The Memory Key Conor Fitzgerald
2013-08-06 In the latest Commissario
Alec Blume novel, our hero is called
in by old friend magistrate Principe
to "shadow" an investigation into the
attempted murder of a former fascist
terrorist responsible for a public
bombing thirty years earlier. This
investigation is adjacent to another:
the murder of a young woman on the
university campus of Rome. The
apparent link between these two
crimes is an articulate, learned, and
thoroughly crazy professor called
Pitagora, who teaches both literature
and a system enigmatic memory
techniques. Professor Pitagora is upfront about his political beliefs,
but could his strange psychological
program be masking something
important? All the investigators know
the two crimes form part of the same
nexus, but Blume believes he can find
clues through the Professor. If only
he were actually assigned to this
case... Meanwhile, Blume has been
living with Caterina and not finding
it easy - or rather, poor old
Caterina is not finding it easy
living with him. Will the strains in
their relationship lead Blume astray?
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And can he successfully navigate the
ranks of his distrustful colleagues,
a rocky relationship, and a highprofile investigation--all without
crossing the line?
Bitter Remedy Conor Fitzgerald
2014-09-16 Fleeing his job and family
in the wake of health problems that
worsen in an Italian villa, Alec
Blume gains a new enemy in a natural
remedies class before agreeing to
help a Romanian girl track down a
missing friend.
Tigerlily's Orchids Ruth Rendell 2011
When Stuart Font decides to throw a
house warming party in his new flat
he invites everyone in his building.
The party will be one everyone
remembers; but not for the right
reasons. Living opposite, in
reclusive isolation, is a young,
beautiful Asian woman, christened
Tigerlily by Stuart. As though from
some strange urban fairytale, she
emerges to exert a terrible spell on
the occupants of Lichfield House.
The Memory Theater Karin Tidbeck
2021-02-16 From the award-winning
author of Amatka and Jagannath—a
fantastical tour de force about
friendship, interdimensional theater,
and a magical place where no one
ages, except the young In a world
just parallel to ours exists a
mystical realm known only as the
Gardens. It’s a place where feasts
never end, games of croquet have
devastating consequences, and
teenagers are punished for growing
up. For a select group of masters,
it’s a decadent paradise where time
stands still. But for those who serve
them, it’s a slow torture where their
lives can be ended in a blink. In a
bid to escape before their youth
betrays them, Dora and Thistle—best
friends and confidants—set out on a
remarkable journey through time and
space. Traveling between their world
and ours, they hunt for the one
person who can grant them freedom.
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Along the way, they encounter a
mysterious traveler who trades in
favors and never forgets debts, a
crossroads at the center of the
universe, our own world on the brink
of war, and a traveling troupe of
actors with the ability to unlock the
fabric of reality. Endlessly
inventive, The Memory Theater takes
us to a wondrous place where destiny
has yet to be written, life is a
performance, and magic can erupt at
any moment. It is Karin Tidbeck’s
most engrossing and irresistible tale
yet.
The Fatal Touch Conor Fitzgerald
2011-06-14 Investigating a death
connected to a series of muggings,
Alec Blume and his associate,
Caterina, risk their jobs and the ire
of the Carabinieri military police
while uncovering the victim's
identity as an art forger with
numerous enemies. By the author of
The Dogs of Rome. 25,000 first
printing.
The Inspector and Silence Hakan
Nesser 2011-06-14 It’s a sweltering
summer in Sweden and Chief Inspector
Van Veeteren is long overdue for a
holiday when a secretive and dubious
religious sect comes under
investigation. One of its members, a
girl on the cusp of adolescence, is
found dead in the forest near their
holiday camp, brutally raped and
strangled; the discovery of her body
has been phoned in by an anonymous
caller. The members of the sect, the
Pure Life, are led by Oscar Yellinek,
a charismatic but unnervingly guarded
messiah figure. In an act that
mystifies and infuriates Van Veeteren
and his associates, the members of
the Pure Life choose to remain silent
about the incident rather than defend
themselves. But an unidentified woman
is continuing to assist the
authorities, and her knowledge
suggests she’s more than just a
passing Good Samaritan. Her tips
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become doubly perplexing as a new
string of increasingly horrifying
crimes defy everything Van Veeteren
and his team thought they knew about
the case. A riveting new addition to
Håkan Nesser’s acclaimed series, The
Inspector and Silence is suspense at
its haunting best.
Alderdene Norris Paul 1890
An admonition to the nobility and
people of England and Ireland, etc
Cardinal William ALLEN 1842
Bury Your Past J M Dalgliesh
2020-11-03 When a violent storm
uncovers the remains of an unknown
young woman, long buried among the
sand dunes, DI Tom Janssen must piece
together fragmentary evidence to
determine how she came to be there.
The Postmistress Sarah Blake
2010-02-09 Experience World War 2
through the eyes of two very
different women in this captivating
New York Times bestseller by the
author of The Guest Book. “A
beautifully written, thoughtprovoking novel.”—Kathryn Stockett,
#1 New York Times bestselling author
of The Help In 1940, Iris James is
the postmistress in coastal Franklin,
Massachusetts. Iris knows more about
the townspeople than she will ever
say, and believes her job is to
deliver secrets. Yet one day she does
the unthinkable: slips a letter into
her pocket, reads it, and doesn't
deliver it. Meanwhile, Frankie Bard
broadcasts from overseas with Edward
R. Murrow. Her dispatches beg
listeners to pay heed as the Nazis
bomb London nightly. Most of the
townspeople of Franklin think the war
can't touch them. But both Iris and
Frankie know better... The
Postmistress is a tale of two worldsone shattered by violence, the other
willfully naïve—and of two women
whose job is to deliver the news, yet
who find themselves unable to do so.
Through their eyes, and the eyes of
everyday people caught in history's
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tide, it examines how stories are
told, and how the fact of war is
borne even through everyday life.
Bones of Betrayal Jefferson Bass
2009-10-06 “The forensic thriller
meets a formidable slice of
history….A riveting mystery with an
intricately emotional conclusion.”
—Washington Post Bones of Betrayal is
the fourth heart-racing “Body Farm”
thriller from the world’s top
forensic anthropologist. Kathy Reichs
calls author Jefferson Bass, “the
real deal,” and his hero Bill
Brockton has already taken his
rightful place alongside Patricia
Cornwell’s Kay Scarpetta and the
investigators on TV’s “C.S.I.” In
Bones of Betrayal, a hideous murder
has links that connect it to World
War Two’s Manhattan Project and the
development of the atomic bomb—adding
a fascinating historical element that
enriches an already superior crime
series.
Bruno, Chief of Police Martin Walker
2009-03-24 The first installment in
the delightful, internationally
acclaimed series featuring Chief of
Police Bruno. Meet Benoît Courrèges,
aka Bruno, a policeman in a small
village in the South of France. He’s
a former soldier who has embraced the
pleasures and slow rhythms of country
life. He has a gun but never wears
it; he has the power to arrest but
never uses it. But then the murder of
an elderly North African who fought
in the French army changes all that.
Now Bruno must balance his beloved
routines—living in his restored
shepherd’s cottage, shopping at the
local market, drinking wine,
strolling the countryside—with a
politically delicate investigation.
He’s paired with a young policewoman
from Paris and the two suspect antiimmigrant militants. As they learn
more about the dead man’s past,
Bruno’s suspicions turn toward a more
complex motive. "Enjoyable.... Martin
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Walker plots with the same finesse
with which Bruno can whip up a
truffle omelette, and both have a
clear appreciation for a life tied to
the land." —The Christian Science
Monitor "A nice literary pairing with
the slow-food movement.... [It is]
lovely...to linger at the table."
—Entertainment Weekly "A wonderfully
crafted novel as satisfying as a
French pastry but with none of the
guilt or calories." —Tuscon Citizen's
Journal
The Namesake Conor Fitzgerald
2012-06-12 The disappearance of
Matteo Arconti, an innocent insurance
man from Milan, is no mistake. That
much becomes clear when his body is
discovered mere feet away from the
office of another Matteo Arconti--a
court magistrate known for his close
scrutiny of mafia movements. This
namesake killing broadcasts a clear
message of defiance and intimidation
from a powerful crime syndicate. But
whom, exactly, is the murder intended
to intimidate? Commissario Alec Blume
thinks he knows whos behind it all-Italys most efficient and secretive
mafia, the Ndrangheta, whose
principals have operated untouchably
from Germany for years. This is
Blumes chance to lure the arrogant
mafiosi out of their hiding place. As
a personal friend of Judge Arconti,
however, Blume is too close to the
case to formally investigate. Handing
control over to his partner, Caterina
Mattiola, he willingly takes a
backseat--that is, until he decides
to speed things up and secretly
falsifies a mob wifes confession.
This plan forces Blume into an
electrifying chase across Italy, from
Naples to Calabria. As he races to
right his wrongs and save innocent
lives, Commissario Blume must ask
himself whether he has finally gone
too far...
Leading at a Higher Level Ken
Blanchard 2007 This volume contains
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sections on, setting your sights on
the right target and vision, treating
your customers right, treating your
people right, and having the right
kind of leadership.
Nature and History in Modern Italy
Marco Armiero 2010-08-31 Marco
Armiero is Senior Researcher at the
Italian National Research Council and
Marie Curie Fellow at the Institute
of Environmental Sciences and
Technologies, Universitat Aut(noma de
Barcelona. He has published
extensively on-Italian environmental
history and edited Views from the
South: Environmental Stories from the
Mediterranean World. -Roman Count Down David P Wagner
2019-05-21 Rick Montoya, eager to
experience more of his Italian
mother's culture, heads to Rome to
start his own translation business.
He's armed with curiosity and an
appetite for local food and wine.
Rick's maternal uncle is a Roman cop
with one eye to his nephew's welfare
and another to how Rick might be
useful, perhaps widen his career
choices. So Commissario Piero Fontana
pulls Rick into an investigation: the
murder of Count Umberto Zimbardi. The
wealthy count enjoyed indulging a
circle of convivial friends and a
hobby collecting oral histories by
interviewing residents in the city's
centro storico. After heading home
from such an afternoon, he was found
dead on a bridge over the Tiber. As a
newcomer and an investigator, Rick
makes rookie mistakes. He's learning
the ropes as an amateur sleuth and
that living in Rome is different from
visiting. Plus he's distracted by a
woman pressing him into service as a
tour guide and the arrival of a
college friend on a mission to sell
Argentine wine to the Vatican. In
Roman Count Down, the city emerges as
another character in David Wagner's
"...usual deft mix of travel and
suspense" (Kirkus Reviews). Like all
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the Rick Montoya Mysteries, this
prequel is rich in food, drink, and
local culture and landmarks.
The Fireship C. Northcote Parkinson
2002-03-01 Having obtained a position
on the Glatton, Richard Delancey is
soon to see action in the Battle of
Camperdown. But the Nore and Spithead
mutinies intervene to upset the
course of his career. He devises an
original legal defense in the court
martial of a fellow officer accused
of murder, and acquits himself well,
but falls afoul of the naval
establishment and is passed over in
the general promotion of all in his
rank.
An Ordinary Spy Joseph Weisberg
2008-01-01 Written in the style of a
CIA-censored intelligence report, a
tale of two embattled spies follows
their extraordinary efforts to
protect their informants and traces
new agent Mart Ruttenberg's
investigation into a former
operative's suspicious termination
Short Sentence Parker Bilal
2014-02-06 From Obsession and Payback
to Secrets and Lies, Deception and
Bad Judgement, these thrilling tales
will shock and surprise you with
their cunning. Short Sentence was
launched in 2012 by Bloomsbury
Publishing, in association with the
Writers' and Artists' Yearbook.
Following a short story written by
one of Bloomsbury's brilliant crime
authors, competitors were challenged
to take up the same theme and write
of a dastardly deed using 1000 words
or less. This is Bloomsbury
Australia's collection of the winning
entries in parallel with the five
brilliant authors, Parker Bilal,
Conor Fitzgerald, Anne Zouroudi,
Thomas Mogford and Michael Harvey.
I Will Have Vengeance Maurizio De
Giovanni 2012 In 1930s fascist
Naples, the enigmatic Commissario
Ricciardi investigates the brutal
murder of an infamous tenor, a case
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that is marked by the assistance of a
loyal colleague and Ricciardi's own
secrets.
The Dogs of Rome Conor Fitzgerald
2011-04-26 On a hot summer morning,
Arturo Clemente is murdered in his
Roman apartment by a mysterious
slasher. Though the murder appears
amateurish, even random, Clemente is
no ordinary victim. An animal rights
activist campaigning against
dogfighting, he is married to a
prominent politician and sleeping
with Manuela Fusco, the daughter of a
dangerous crime boss. Police
inspector Alec Blume has a favorite
suspect, but the investigation is
already being manipulated by both the
Senate and the Fusco crime ring.
Blume soon realizes he is being
watched from on high and that solving
this crime may be the least of his
worries. Angry, sleep-deprived, and
unsure who to trust, Blume is losing
control of his investigation. As the
mob tightens its grip on the city,
and with the killer still at large,
Blume's struggle for justice may cost
more innocent lives.
Puppets in a Neighborhood Church
House Mike Bednarsky
Murder Most Unfortunate David P
Wagner 2015-11-03 Wrapping up an
interpreter job in Bassano del Grappa
at a conference on artist Jacopo da
Bassano, a famous native son, Rick
Montoya looks forward to exploring
the town. And it would be fun to look
into the history of two long-missing
paintings by the master, a topic that
caused the only dust-up among the
normally staid group of international
scholars attending the seminar.
Bassano has much to offer to Rick the
tourist, starting with its famous
covered bridge, an ancient castle,
and several picturesque walled towns
within striking distance. He also
plans to savor a local cuisine that
combines the best of Venice with
dishes from the Po Valley and the
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surrounding mountains. These plans
come to a sudden halt when one of the
seminar's professors turns up dead.
Rick is once again drawn into a
murder investigation, this time with
a pair of local cops who personify
the best and the worst of the Italian
police force. At the same time he's
willingly pulled into a relationship
with Betta Innocenti, the daughter of
a local gallery owner, who is equally
intrigued by the lost paintings. They
quickly realize that the very people
who might know the story are also the
main suspects in the murder - and
that someone not above resorting to
violence is watching their every
move.
Ex-Boyfriend’s Handbook Matt Dunn
2010-11-01 "Funny, moving, and a
guaranteed page-turner. Brilliant!" Mike Gayle, author of Mr. Commitment
"It's not me-it's you." After ten
years, Jane's had enough of Edward
Middleton. "You've let yourself go,"
she tells him. "So I'm letting you go
too." Determined to get her back,
Edward realizes he must learn how to
make women want him again. But right
now, he's the kind of man who puts
the "ex" in "sexy." One thing is
certain: if he's going to be Jane's
Mr. Right, he needs to turn himself
around. From Atkins to Waxing, Edward
begins working his way through the
makeover alphabet. But is a change in
appearance what Jane really wants?
Can cuddly Teddy really become sexy
Eddie? Or is there more to the dating
game than meets the eye? "[The ExBoyfriend's Handbook] gives a real
insight into the different ways men
and women think." -Prima
The Complaints Ian Rankin 2011-03-07
Nobody likes The Complaints -they're the cops who investigate
other cops. It's a department known
within the force as The Dark Side,
and it's where Malcolm Fox works.
He's a serious man with a father in a
nursing home and a sister who
8/9

Downloaded from aeropostalemexico.mx
on October 4, 2022 by guest

persists in an abusive relationship,
frustrating problems about which he
cannot seem to do anything. Then the
reluctant Fox is given a new case.
There's a cop named Jamie Breck, and
he's dirty. The problem is, no one
can prove it. As Fox takes on the
job, he learns that there's more to
Breck than anyone thinks -- dangerous
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knowledge, especially when a vicious
murder takes place far too close to
home. In The Complaints, Rankin
proves again why he is one of the
world's most beloved and bestselling
crime writers, mixing unstoppable
pacing with the deeper question of
who decides right from wrong.
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